
   

October 2018 

Obie and Don had a 

fantastic time.  They 

have memories which 

will last forever.  Obie 

wanted to thank every-

one for the letters and 

cards.  He was upset in 

Baltimore at the hotel 

to find out they did not 

carry his beloved BV. 
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West Seattle Eagles Auxiliary #2643 
Come join us as we celebrate our 70th birthday, Thursday October 4th at 7pm 

A number of our sisters have reached the 5-year mark: 

Nicole Desrosier, Gloria Perrigo, Christine Juarez, Jessica Mallett, Laura Sell, April   

Bloomfield, Marty Kilgore, Shannon Kingston, Leah Zombro, Shannon Broderick, Katy 

Kimsey, Beth Mattern, Sherri Stott, Teresa Taylor, Virginia Rain, Wendy Wong, Colleen 

Bowman, Jennifer Coffin, Elizabeth Grasel, Sonja Murillo-Oaks, Lynelle Freeman, Kristin 

Powers, Tracie Biddle, Judith Chanez, Rita Dixson, Lori Culbert, Jessica Forsythe, Edie  

Harris, Linda Warber, Lindsey Perry and Natalie Porter,  WAY TO GO SISTERS!!! 

Anniversary pins are given to members beginning on their 10th anniversary.  The following     

sisters will receive pins during the Auxiliary meeting Thursday October 4th. 

10 YEARS    20 YEARS    30 YEARS 

Barbara Ball    Marie Bardwell   Gail Sanderson                          

Kay Ferris    Dawn Harris    Karen Sisson                                   

Kathryn Carte   Midge Hinman   Dolores Anderson                 

Karen Dudley    Susan Lindblom                                          

Holly Gregg    Sheila Valentine   40 YEARS                                            

Loretta Jones    Deborah Blakney   Virginia Lamb                                       

Patty Valentine        Patricia Kottas                                    

Kayla Wilkerson   25 YEARS    Yvonne Davalos                               

Sarah Armon    Cindi Goodman                                                                         

Gayle Holmes    Colleen Powers   45 YEARS                                                  

Suzanne Fossos   Carolyn Shillam   Margaret Miaullis                                    

     Clarice Austin   Jo Ann Churchman                        

15 YEARS    Shirley Stubben   Barbara Wolf                                        

Lucy Roberts    Marilyn Rayner                                                                         

     Mona Wright    50 YEARS                                                 

     Mollie Haukap   Donna Mae Wilkins                           

                                                                                 

                                60 YEARS   

                                                                 Mabel Aide                                      

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY SISTERS! 
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Enchilada Dinner 

October 26th 5:30—Sold Out $8.00 

Enchiladas Rice Bean and Dessert 

By Yvonne and Crew 

Dinner and a Band!! 

Pork Loin Roast, Red Potatoes, 

Salad, Veggie and Strawberry 

Shortcake 

6pm—8pm 

Band Auditorious 

8pm—11pm 

All are welcome.  Kids are            

allowed in the hall until 10pm 

$10.00 for dinner and a band! 

We all had such a great time 

last time they played—looking        

forward to an Encore! 

A Note from your Aerie        

Trustees: 

There are parking rules posted on the bulletin board at the 

bottom of the stairs.  The rules will be posted in the              

November newsletter.  Please take a look at them. 

 

HALLOWEEN  

  PARTY  10/27    

KARAOKE 

COSTUME  CONTEST 

Please bring an appetizer 

to share   

Jello shots and raffles 

7:30—11:30pm 
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Want to raise funds for our Auxiliary just 

by shopping? Just give the Club phone 

number when you shop (206-938-4426) 

at Bartell’s and  up to 4% of your total bill 

will be allocated to our Auxiliary!   

 Simple as that! 

+ = 

 

2018-2019 Aerie Officers  

 

Jr. Past President Armando Juarez PWP  

Worthy President John Ledeman  

Worthy Vice President Jim Bals 

Worthy Chaplain Marcus Higbee 

Worthy Secretary Bret Meaker  

Worthy Treasurer Renea Thelin 

Worthy Conductor John Michael Schmidt 

Worthy Inside Guard Thomas Alonzo 

Trustee Chair Grant Varney  

Trustee Dennis Snell  

Trustee Cam Orgaard  

Trustee Hal Jones 

Trustee Vacant 

Aerie Father Harry Arthur 

 

2018-2019 Auxiliary Officers 

 

Jr. Past President Barbara Hulslander PMP 

Madam President Linda Fittro PMP  

Madam Vice President Diane Bals PMP  

Madam Chaplain Debbie McGee 

Madam Secretary Holly Gregg  

Madam Treasurer Shirley Stubben  

Madam Conductor Gisela Grieb 

Madam Guard Debra Van Ryn PMP  

Trustee Yvonne Davalos  

Trustee Barbara Ball  

Trustee Marsha Honda 

Auxiliary Mother Yvonne Davalos 

 

TACO WEDNESDAY 

HARD SHELL OR SOFT SHELL 

$2 each—LIMIT 6 TO GO 

5 to 7:45 pm 

Social Room Hours 

Monday—Friday 2pm—12am 

Saturday 12:00pm—12am 

Sunday 2pm—10pm 

Steak Night October 12th 5:30pm till sold out $15.00 

Steak cooked to order, potato, veggie, salad 

By WP John and his awesome crew 
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West Seattle #2643 Calendar of Events 
      October 2018 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 1 2 

Aerie Mtg. 

7:30pm 

 

3 

Taco Night 

5—7:45pm 

 

4 

Auxiliary 

Mtg. 7pm 

5 6 

Dinner & 

Band 

6pm 

7 

Football 

1:25pm 

8 9 

Calendar 

Mtg. 7pm 

10 

Taco Night 

5—7:45pm 

11 

Book Club 

7pm 

12 

Steak 

Night 

5:30— 

Karaoke 

13 

Hall    

Rental 

14 

Breakfast 

9—12pm 

Football 

10am 

15 16 

Aerie Mtg. 

7:30pm 

17 

Taco Night 

5—7:45pm 

18 

Auxiliary 

Mtg. 7pm 

19 

TBA 

20 

Hall        

Rental 

21 

Hall  

Rental 

22 23 24 

Taco Night 

5—7:45pm 

25 26 

Enchilada 

Dinner 

 

27 

Halloween 

Party 

Karaoke 

28 

Breakfast 

9-12pm 

Football 

10am 

29 30 31 

Taco Night 

5—7:45pm 
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Dear Brothers & Sisters: 

Our Aerie is coming into the 21st century and have implemented texting as a 

way to communicate with our membership.  Over the next few days we will be 

sending out the messages to establish who wants to be included or excluded in 

our messages.  We will be using the messages to inform you about upcoming 

events, remind you about important discussions and to keep you in the loop 

with what is happening at #2643. 

If you do not receive a message in the next few weeks, it may be because we 

don’t have a cell number for you.  If you would like to update your contact    

information to include a cell number please let the Bar Manager or  Aerie and 

Auxiliary secretaries know. 

 

 

Aerie Trustee meetings are held every Tuesday at 

6:00pm.  All members welcome 

Aerie Meetings are held every first and third Tuesdays 

at 7:30pm.  All Aerie members welcome. 

Auxiliary Meetings are held every first and third 

Thursdays at 7:00pm.  All Auxiliary members           

welcome. 

Book Club 

Thursday October 11th 7pm 

Thank you to everyone who 
supported our Sloppy Joe 
dinner.  We raised $80 for 
diabetes with your help.  
Also a heartfelt thank you 
to Yvonne and Robin for 
helping 

Barbara Hulslander—
chairman 
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SUNSHINE BULLETIN  

Card to Maurine McKenzie—Loss of husband 

Card to Christine Devine—Loss of brother 

Card to Kat Noldan PSMP—Loss of husband, John  

Noldan PSWP and Grand Worthy Trustee 

Card to family of Martin Morin 

Card to Milan Popadic—Loss of friend, Marty Morin 

God Bless and stay safe 

Mary Lou Wilkerson 

 

PER THE AERIE TRUSTEES 

STARTING SEPTEMBER 24, 2018 

THERE WILL BE A $1.00 SURCHARGE ON EACH TO-GO CONTAINER 

LIMITED TO TWO MEALS 

No District 5 meeting this month 
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 Brothers and Sisters, 

 

September has come to an end, and fall is upon us. The past month has shown or ability 
and desire to continue to fill our events calendar. Our monthly calendar meetings are     
becoming quite effective and I encourage all of you to attend. They will continue to be 
held the second Tuesday of each month at 7pm. 

 

District five held their first District meeting on September 15, 2018 in Burien. West Seattle 
had great representation, thank you to all who attended. We were the only club in the   
district to have an increase in membership, which is great! With the increase in member-
ship, our club is seeing busier and busier days in the social room. In the busy environment 
things can get loud, music, TVs, and voices. While guilty of slipping up myself from time to 
time, we as a club need to do a better job at watching our language while inside our walls. 
The “F” word is thrown around entirely too much and too loud, as is our apparent desire 
to trash talk one another. Our motto is “If I cannot speak well of an Eagle, I will not speak 
ill of them”. Take our motto to heart, and take it seriously. I for one am tired of listening to 
our members speak ill of one another, and I am done ignoring the negative comments. If I 
hear the “F” word, I’ll let you know that it is not okay. If I hear negative comments about 
our fellow members, I’ll let you know that it is not okay. 

 

We have a great and growing club, we need to set the example, raise the bar, and lead by 
example. Introduce yourselves to members you don’t recognize or now. Say “hi”, be 
friendly, our club should be a safe and welcoming space for all members and guests. 

As always I leave you with this: I truly love this organization. The Fraternal Order of Eagles 
spends countless hours supporting, and raising money for the neighborhoods and charities 
which we love. It is my opinion that the West Seattle Eagles Aerie 2643 can set the exam-
ple for what all clubs should strive to be. Let’s be friendly and welcoming to our guests, to 
our visitors, and to our new membership. If you see someone who might be a new face, 
chances are they are a new Brother or Sister, say “hi” and let them know why you love 
your club. 

Submitted in Liberty, Truth, Justice, and Equality: 

Worthy President: John S. Ledeman 
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Brothers and Sisters: 

Fall is upon us!  I love these crisp sunny days watching the leaves change! 

So many events and meals going on in our club!  It is so refreshing to see so many     

people enjoying our meals and fraternalism in the social room.  I’d like to thank         

everyone who has helped with a meal and those who have enjoyed the meals and 

events.  Remember, to keep our calendar filled we have monthly calendar meetings on 

the second Tuesday of each month at 7pm .  I hope to see lots of you there with your 

ideas. 

Our first book club meeting went well (I was not there, at home sick), so thank you to all 

who helped get this first meeting rolling.  For those who want to power read, the book 

that was chosen is My Abandonment by Peter Rock.  We meet on the second Thursday 

of each month.  I am hoping more join us this month. 

I’d like to personally thank everyone who has been helping me with my meals.  John      

Michael, Marsha, Yvonne, Diane and most importantly, John Nowak.  He is always there 

ready with a helping hand and a smile.  He is the best!  If I forgot anyone, I’m sorry, but 

know your help has been appreciated. 

Last month we initiated 3 new sisters.  Please join me in welcoming Chelsea Hoffman,   

Angie Marcelynas & Lisa Marshall.  That brings our total to 14 for the year!   

Football is on in the social room when available, come in and watch a game.  Food is     

usually available for purchase. 

Until next month 

Yours in Sisterhood 

Linda Fittro—Madam President 

October 28th Breakfast and Football 

Chicken Fried Steak and Eggs, hash browns 

and sausage gravy 

9am—12pm    Bottle Raffle  
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Auxiliary Secretary’s Charity Report 

Fall has arrived and the Auxiliary is looking forward, with renewed commitment, 

to raising funds for charities.  Along with other charities, the Auxiliary will be     

focusing on the following charities this year: 

Grand Charities: 

 Art Erhmann Cancer Fund—Debra Van Ryn, Auxiliary Chairman 

 DRC (Diabetes Research Center) - Barbara Hulslander, State Chairman 

 Robert Hansen Diabetes Fund—Barbara Hulslander, State Chairman 

State Charities: 

 State Madam President Karen Hildebrand’s Charity: Special Olympics—    

Mary Lou Wilkerson, State Chairman 

Local Charities: 

 Madam President Linda Fittro’s Charity—Lambert House 

Raising money for charities is what the Auxiliary does.  It is our purpose.  

Last Eagle year we donated a total of $6040.94 to charities. This year we are de-

termined to surpass last year’s total.  Please join us by coming out and enjoying a 

meal or attending an event.  Together we can make this one of the best years ever! 

We Are People Helping People! 

October 14th Breakfast 9-12pm 

Come watch the Seahawks play in  

London and have breakfast 

Steak n’ Eggs, hash browns,      

biscuits n’ gravy  $10.00 

Jello shots and a 50/50 raffle 

All proceeds to Special Olympics 
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October Football Schedule 

Sunday October 7th @ 1:25pm 

Los Angeles Rams & Seattle Seahawks 

Sunday October 14th @ 10:am 

Seattle Seahawks @ Oakland Raiders 

BYE WEEK 

Sunday October 28th @ 10:00am 

Seattle Seahawks @ Detroit Lions 

 

Cell Phone Recycle Project  

Brothers and Sisters  

Our State Madam President Karen Hildebrand's project for 2018-2019 and 

District 5 is to collect old cell phones and repurpose them for 911 calls. 

If you have any old cell phones collecting dust please drop them at the club 

and we will pass them along to help someone.  Please bring the chargers 

should you still have them.  

Thanks in advance—Barbara Hulslander, Chairman 

Ben Gamel came in to have a Bud Light with Jo. Dilly Dilly 

 

SAVE THE DATES 

Harvest Festival 10/28/18 

Strong for Sam Benefit 11/11/18 

Thanksgiving 11/22/18 

Christmas Drag Show Fundraiser 

12/15/18 
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  FOE WEST SEATTLE AERIE #2643  

  4426 California Ave SW  

  Seattle, WA 98116-4109 

 

The West Seattle Talon 

Tribune  is published monthly. 

Some articles may have been edit-

ed. Materials within can be repro-

duced without permission. Please 

credit the source identified or FOE 

2643 when applicable.  

The newsletter is one of the best 

recruiting tools you have. Pass a 

copy to a friend, then ask them to 

enjoy one of our great events.  

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 
Steak Night  

October 12th  
Book Club 

October 11th 
Taco Nights 

10/3, 10/10, 10/17, 
10/24,10/31 

Karaoke 
10/12 & 10/27 

Have an Idea for the Newsletter?              
Please direct all questions or suggestions regarding the publication to:   

Linda Fittro  at iamcoolestlala@comcast.net; call 206 938-4426; or place 

your suggestions in the newsletter box located in the lounge.          

  Newsletter deadline is the 15th 

Lounge Hours:  

 

Sunday  2 PM - 10PM  

Monday 2 PM - 12AM  

Tuesday 2 PM - 12AM  

Wednesday 2 PM - 12AM               

Thursday 2 PM - 12AM  

Friday  2 PM - 12AM  

Saturday           12PM- 12AM   
 

The lounge may open earlier for                        

televised sports or special events. 


